
 
 
 
 
Dear Principal/Teacher:  
 
 
 

As a parent who relies on our school lunchroom to ensure my child eats nutritious meals each 
day, I’m concerned to learn that our district’s foodservice provider, US Foods, is engaged in an ongoing 
dispute with its workers that could, if unresolved, result in a labor dispute.  
 
Could you please assure me and other parents that you will be able to provide breakfast and/or lunch in 
the event US Foods fails to reach agreement with its workers? Further, could you please address your 
efforts to discuss this issue with US Foods?  
 
We rely on the relationship between our schools and the hardworking men and women at US Foods to 
provide meals that enable our children to learn.  It is my hope that you have expressed your desire for 
US Foods to reach an agreement that prevents any disruption in that critical service.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Name 
 
 

Children Name, Grade 
 
 
 
 
 
 


